
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2019 
 

CHRIST IS BORN!  GLORIFY HIM! 
 

We have a few new informational things to share with you for the upcoming months. 

 

CHURCH OFFERING ENVELOPES AND CALENDARS 

Calendars are available in the back of the church now. Church Offering Envelopes are on their 

way and should be available next week.  

Please be advised that you may have a different envelope number for 2019. 

 

HOUSE BLESSINGS 

As you know, it is our tradition to have our homes blessed after the Feast of Theophany on 

January 6th. If you wish to Fr. Iaroslav/Jerry come and bless your home you may ask him or sign 

up on the sheet located at the back of the church. 

 

SANCTUARY LAMP INTENTIONS 

Parishioners may sponsor the Sanctuary Lamp for the memory of, or for the health of,  your 

loved ones or other special intention for $10.00 per week. 

A signup sheet is on a clipboard located at the back of the church or see Fr. Iaroslav/Jerry for 

required information and date availability. Many dates are still available. 

Please make checks payable to: 

Nativity of Our Lord Church and note Sanctuary Candle and Date in Memo 

 

LITURGY (“MASS”) INTENTION REQUESTS 

Fr. Iaroslav/Jerry will gladly accept and serve your Liturgy Intentions for either living or 

deceased family members and acquaintances. 

Suggested donations are $15.00 for Liturgy and 

$25.00 for Liturgy with Panachida 

Please make checks payable to: Cash or Fr. Iaroslav Korostil 

Please see Fr. Iaroslav/Jerry for required information and date availability. 


